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My dear Member and Friend of White Eagle in the Heart of England 
 
As we are now beginning to move into the joyful season of Christmas, I am writing to tell 
you about the exciting seasonal events taking place in the Midlands. These events are 
open to everyone, and we just ask for generous donations to help cover room hire costs. 
 
Sunday 1st December   Christmas Service at Warwick 
 
Venue:  Unitarian Chapel, 31, High Street, Warwick CV34 4AX 
 
Time: 11am to 3.30pm latest. We will gather at 11am for a noon service at 12.00. 
            After lunch (please bring your own vegetarian lunch but drinks will be available)     
  we will commence the Christmas Service at 2.00 pm. 
 
Will you please contact Paul Brenig-Jones by 21st November to book your place  
pbrenig@gmail.com or phone 01926 491174. 
 
Do come and join us to make it a happy day meeting old friends and new ones. 
 
Saturday 14th December - Christmas Service in Birmingham 
 
Venue: Friends Meeting House, Colmore Road, Kings Heath, Birmingham B14 7PE 
Time: 11.30 until 2pm  Refreshments available but please bring a packed vegetarian lunch 
 
Please contact Sandra at sjwathall@hotmail.com  or tel. 0121 444 6578 to book 
 
Books and calendars will be sold. This is a time to come together to celebrate the re-birth 
of the Light. “Not only are you a vessel of light, even as a little lamp burning on the altar, 
but you may relight the lamp of your brother, your sister.”   
 
Zoom Prayer Services 
 
We continue with our Zoom prayer services on the second Tuesday of the month at 
2.30pm. Please contact Pam on heartofengland@white-eagle.org.uk to be added to the 
link list. 
 
We look forward to seeing you again very soon. 
 
With our love,   
Pam and Sandra 
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